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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Invitation to the Cedar Web Portal 

In advance of our parent evenings today and on the 17th of January 2024, we are writing to you to make 
you aware of our shared web portal Cedar, which is a fantastic means of keeping abreast of your student’s 
progress. 

This is where students, parents, teaching staff and support staff can all review important information 
recorded about each student such as: 

• Commendations for class and homework and student of the month data 
• Live data about a student’s attendance and punctuality 
• Student performance in internal assessments, mock exams and the ability to compare against 

target grades 
• The interventions that a teacher has put in place if support or extra help may be required 

Being aware of how your student is progressing in advance of the parents evening would mean that the 
discussions can be much more targeted and allow you to think about the questions you have in advance, 
so creating an account and logging in regularly to the system is strongly encouraged. 

If you need to set up an account, help can be found at this link: https://ncdoncaster.ac.uk/cedar/. 

Any problems, the email address for technical support about logging on to the system is: 
NCD-StudentServices@nclt.ac.uk.  

In addition, Daniel Wood (Assistant Principal) has produced a short video about using the system, if you 
feel you may need a quick tutorial, and this can be found on the following link: 
https://vimeo.com/888731854/c7dfd67471?share=copy 

 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 

Mark Ibbertson 
Associate Senior Leader, New College Doncaster 
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